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We thought we lived in a free country. As our elected officials I encourage you to 

remember this. How are we free anymore? Does every part of our life, property and 

business belong to us anymore or to the state? Businesses thrive under less 

regulation… and suffocate s to death under regulation upon regulation. In the long 

run you are only hurting everyone involved, both employer and employee. Restrict 

government overreach. My goodness, allow us to provide housing for our employees.  


